MINISTRY FOR CIVIL SERVICE AFFAIRS
AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORM

MAURITIUS
14 June 2000
e and 8
Circular Letter No 22 of 2000
E/60/28/04
FROM: Acting Permanent Secretary, Ministry for Civil Service Affairs and Administrative
Reform

TO: Supervising Officer i/c Ministry/Department

The second meeting of the Steering Committee on Reforms with Desk Officers will be
held in the Conference Room of this Ministry on Wednesday 12 July 2000 from 10.30 a.m. to
with the following agenda:

()  Project Proposals

(i) Communication Plan; and

(i) AOB.
2 Desk Officers are informed that the date limit for submission of Project Proposals has
been extended to Monday 03 July 2000. All project write-ups should be addressed to
Mr R. Jugumath, Director, Management Audit Bureau and Member of the Steering Committee

on Reforms at 30, Deramann Tower, Sir William Newton Street, Port Louis, with copy to the
Administrative Reform Unit of this Ministry.

3 It would be appreciated if your Desk Officer could be released to attend the meeting.

for Acting Permanent Secretary

Copy to Desk Officers
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